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Comments: Public land belongs to all of us.

We should be involved in the decision-making process, especially when it comes to logging, burning, herbicide,
development, and other processes that destroy the natural resources protected in our public lands.

Not to mention, releasing this during the holidays is just a very untransparent and crappy thing to do.



